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In February 2019, a former Department employee was sentenced to 3 years of probation 
and was ordered to pay $7,689 in restitution. OIG special agents determined the former 
employee submitted forged receipts for official travel while assigned to a U.S. Embassy 
overseas. The former employee pleaded guilty to submission of false claims in October 
2018.  

 

 

 
  
 

 

https://www.justice.gov/usao-sc/pr/foreign-service-officer-pleads-guilty-submitting-false-claims-department-state

